
NJACE Newsletter for August
This email is the August NJACE newsletter. Sorry, but between business and
the impending move my spare time does not exist. I will send future updates as
needed, and I hope to return to production of a genuine newsletter sooner rather
than later. In the meantime, we have the next three Saturdays covered!

August 1st (this Saturday), our monthly breakfast at the Empire Diner on Route
46 in Pasippany, 9 AM. You could WIN free breakfast or a Clark’s gift certificate
just by being there!

Following the breakfast, interested members are invited to Brian O’Neill’s garage
in Sparta for work on TWO Corvair race cars, shifter adjustment on one and
drivetrain removal and engine work on the other.

If working on Corvair race cars is not your thing, you could come to the
“Downsizing Sale” that Sue and I are conducting that day in our house.
Furniture, antiques, household items and much more, 9 AM - 3 PM.

August 8th (next Saturday), our 45th annual Summer Picnic, this year with a
new twist: Instead of mid-day, we’re starting the picnic at 4 PM. This so that
members can take care of all the things that a Saturday brings, then go to the
picnic.

For this year's picnic we will return to the spacious back yard and the refreshing
pool at the home of Larry & Donna Ashley, which now has a spiffy new deck and
a spacious new patio. The location is just around the corner from the body shop
but technically in the next town, Succasunna.

The club will provide hot dogs and buns, burgers and rolls, soft drinks, water and
fixins. You are welcome to bring other items for the grill if you wish, and you are
invited to bring a side dish, munchie, or dessert.

Please RSVP to Donna to tell her that you are coming, how many of you are
coming, and what comestibles you may be bringing. Contact Donna by e-mail
at dashley726@optonline.net or by telephone at 862-251-4163.

All club members, families and friends are welcomed! The address is 3 Radcliffe
Drive, in Succasunna. If you need directions (today, with online maps and in-car
GSP, it seems that few people need directions) just send an e-mail message to
Donna before the day of the picnic.

Don't forget to RSVP to Donna!

August 15th, the Great Phillipsburg Auto Show in Phillipsburg, NJ. We
circulated the flyer for this show recently, but you can see it again here:



http://www.kofccouncil474.com/the-great-phillipsburg-auto-show/

This show offers a Corvair class and is being run by longtime NJACE member
Ron Peles. Show off your Corvair!

Upcoming: Ken Schifftner is coordinating the effort to get nine Corvairs together
for display in the Vintage Automobile Museum of New Jersey. The museum
changes its exhibits periodically, and with enthusiastic support from the museum
Ken is trying to assembly a Corvair display beginning in September. Time is
getting short, so if you have a Corvair that can go into the museum through
November, get in touch with Ken at scrubbr@ix.netcom.com

That’s all... for now!
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